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FAQs (so farl)

1. Do children need freshly clean uniform every day?
No need to wash uniform for each day as Government Guidance says not necessary.

2. Are mobile phones allowed in school?
Mobile phones will be allowed for older children as we are encouraging more children to
walk home to avoid congestion with parents/carers outside. These will have to be
stored in classrooms to avoid any excess traffic in the office.

3. Do the children need to bring pencil cases?
No need for pencil cases — packs being created in school.

4. How will PE be organised?
Each class will need to clearly state which days they are doing PE and children will be
allowed to come into school dressed in kit. They are most welcome to wear their school
jumper/cardigan over the top. See website for details of what to wear but allowances
will be made so that parents/carers don’t have any unnecessary additional expense for
new trainers etc, for example. YMCA will be doing minimal contact sports/games.

5. Is swimming back on?
No swimming until after half term.

6. What is happening with school dinners?

Packed lunches only until 18t Sept and all to be eaten in classrooms. To then be
reviewed.

7. What is happening with water bottles?
Water bottles brought in daily and sent home to be filled with fresh water.
8. How will PPA work?

PPA will operate as normal and begin on Monday 7" September.



